
Analytic Teaching: Vol. 7, No. 2 

Editorial Staff 

Editor . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Ronald Reed 
Associate Editors ................................ Ron B. Rembert 

Ann M. Reed 
Managing Editor. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Vicki Hansen Walker 
Editorial Board . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Judy Kyle 

Joe Mitchell 
Richard E. Morehouse 
Mark Weinstein 

Publisher ....................................... Texas Wesleyan College 
Fort Worth, Texas 

Funded by ...................................... Amon G. Carter Foundation 
Texas Wesleyan College 
Subscription 

Cover Photograph . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Ira Allen 

Copyright 1986 by Analytic Teaching 
Analytic Teaching is published twice yearly - May and December 

ISSN 0890-5118 

2 



Analytic Teaching: Vol. 7, No. 2 

NOTES AND COMMENTS . 
In May, 1982, we published a Philosophy for Children 

bibliography that took up a little more than four pages- of 
our journal. That bibliography was not "complete'', but it 
was not far from it. Our bibliographer, Suzanne Hardin, did 
do an excellent job of finding and presenting references to 
most of the written material on Philosophy for Children. 

In this issue, we return to the bibliography. Our 
bibliographers, Ann M. Reed and Vicki Hansen Walker, have 
done a mammoth job, with the invaluable assistance of the 
Institute for the Advancement of Philosophy for Children, 
of tracking down sources that were missed in the 1982 effort, 
and of presenting an index to the enormous amount of work 
that has been done since 1982. We congratulate the 
bibliographers and everyone else involved in the project, and 
recommend the fruits of their labors to you. 

********** 

On October 29, 30, and 31, 1987, the Center for Analytic 
Teaching at Texas Wesleyan College and the Toxas Network 
in Teacher-Training in Philosophy for Children will sponsor 
a conference on Philosophy for Children. Two of the 
principle speakers will be Matthew Lipman and Ann 
Margaret Sharp. Further information about the conference 
will be published in the Philosophy for Children Newsletter 
or can be obtained by contacting us at Texas Wesleyan 
College. At this point, it appears that approximately twenty 
papers will be presented. We will print those papers in our 
May, 1988 issue. 

********** 

In this issue, we present the second and concluding part 
of the English translation of Per Jespersen's book on 
Philosophy for Children. The book was published in Danish 
by the firm of SK-Forlag, Randerup 40, 6261 Bredebro, 
Denmark. 
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